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Nominations Now Being Accepted for Inaugural Small Business of the Year 
2024 Awards 

WESTMINSTER, Calif. – The City of Westminster is seeking nominations for the inaugural Small 
Business of the Year 2024 Awards in celebration of Small Business Month in May. 
 
The Small Business of the Year program recognizes local small businesses that have made an impact 
or have contributed to the economic growth and vitality of Westminster. 
 
Small businesses that are nominated must be a small business of 100 or less employees with its primary 
location in Westminster and in good standing with an active business license. Other criteria must also 
be met; a full list is on the nomination form. Anyone can submit one or multiple nominations (one 
nomination per form). Self-nominations or late submissions will not be accepted or acknowledged. 
 
Each council member will select one honoree. Selected honorees will be notified by Monday, May 13, 
and will be recognized at the May 22, 2024 City Council meeting at 6 p.m. 
 
To nominate a small business, download the entry form from the city’s website at 
https://www.westminster-ca.gov/government/smallbiz. 
 
Completed and signed nomination forms must be received by Thursday, May 2, 2024 at 5 p.m. Forms 
may be emailed to ldoan@westminster-ca.gov; or mailed or hand delivered to Linh Doan, City Manager 
Department, 8200 Westminster Blvd., Westminster, CA 92683. 
 
For more information, contact Linh Doan at ldoan@westminster-ca.gov or (714) 548-3178. 
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